
Landscape Architecture Project 

♦ The Calvin L. Rampton Complex is a public safety building housing the Utah Department of Transportation 

and the Utah Highway Patrol.  McNeil Group was commissioned by the State of Utah Division of Facilities Con-

struction & Management to redesign the main front entry plaza and rear patio areas.  The concrete is severely 

damaged in both areas creating not only an eyesore but a safety hazard as well.  The landscape and irrigation 

system for both areas were nearly non-existent and was in need of upgrading.  Utilizing the existing grid pat-

tern of both areas created by the existing large honey locust trees, the design team found a solution that re-

tained the integrity of the trees, accentuated primary walking patterns, minimized unnecessary paving, created 

additional landscape areas to soften the hardscape, and provided seating and picnic areas for the employees 

to enjoy.     

♦ McNeil Engineering provided leadership on all issues related to the planning and design efforts including data 

collection, site analysis, meetings with stakeholders and user groups, conceptual design, cost estimating, and 

the generation of construction documents.  The planning and design services were recently completed the fall 

of 2011 and the project should be bid and constructed in 2012. 
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